
From:   David Siddall   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 21, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0659-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to a question from Michael Crowe of the FCC staff, Daniel Robinson of Northrop Grumman
Systems Corporation confirms that the purpose and technology are not for export.


